
Dear Ofcom, 

 

The 2025/26 draft plan of work states that “the safeguarding of broadcasters’ and audiences’ 
right to freedom of expression will remain an important consideration” for Ofcom.  

 

I urge you to make this a top priority for the year ahead – protecting our fundamental freedom of 
speech and supporting a plural media environment. 

 

Needless persecution of new media outlets, like GB News, which dare to challenge the 
established order, must be stopped. 

 


